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FAQs
Q: My topic is broad and I have only devoted a part to Greece and/or Cyprus. Am I eligible to 
apply? 
A: Yes, you should just narrow down the topic of your presentation to Greece and/or Cyprus. 

Q: How will I know my application’s results? 
A: We will let you know of our decision by 13 March 2023. 

Q: Will the sessions take place at the LSE? 
A: Yes, all the sessions will take place on the LSE’s campus in London WC2A 2AE. 

Q: Does the LSE provide accommodation for the participants? 
A: Unfortunately, the LSE cannot provide accommodation. You will need to make your own 
arrangements. Suggestions for nearby hotels will be uploaded in the website soon. 

Q: When do I receive the travel grant? 
A: The LSE’s Finance Department will process the reimbursement of all eligible travel grants 
as soon as possible after the Symposium has taken place. The payment normally takes up 
to 6 weeks to process. 

Q: Do I need to send you my boarding pass in order to claim the travel grant? 
A: No, there is no need to send us your boarding pass. 
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Q: May a friend or a relative come to attend the Symposium? 
A: Yes, they can, but please send us an email with the visitor’s name to  
hellenicobservatory.phd@lse.ac.uk so that we can prepare their name badge. 

Q: How many words should my paper be? 
A: The minimum number of words is 5,000 and the maximum is 8000 words (including 
the abstract). This does not include bibliographical references and diagrams/tables; 
these are in addition to the maximum. 

Q: Do I need to send my final slide presentation beforehand? 
A: Yes. This must be done by 19 May and you should also bring it with you in electronic form. 

Q: How long does each presentation last? 
A: Each presentation should last no longer than 10–15 minutes.

Q: When will the schedule become available? 
A: We expect to have the final schedule available about a week before the Symposium.

Q: Is my attendance mandatory for the whole day? 
A: Yes, attendance is mandatory for the whole day of the Symposium. 

Q: Do I receive a certificate of participation? 
A: You will receive a certificate of participation at the closing ceremony of the Symposium.

Q: Can I receive my certificate even if I do not manage to present my paper? 
A: No, in order to receive a certificate of participation you must present your paper at the 
Symposium.
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Further Information:

All guidelines and documents can be found at http://lse.ac.uk/ho

If you have a question related to anything else, do not hesitate to be in touch with: 
Email: Hellenicobservatory.phd@lse.ac.uk 

Tel: +44 (0)20 7107 5096
+44 (0)20 7107 5309


